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To whom it may concern, 

 

 The IAMA strongly condemns the Federal Republic (FR) of Kunasia for its acts 

of plagiarism and intellectual property theft against two of our members, the 

Confederate Archipelagic States of Avrin (CASA) and NXUS. We believe such acts 

are immature, disrespectful, and damaging to the wider community.  

 

Acts of plagiarism discourage content creators to making new content, as their 

hard work is likely be stolen and taken advantage of. This has caused a major decline 

in the number of content creators in recent years according to multiple prominent build 

teams internationally, followed by the quality of the content, and the reputation of the 

Minecraft community. 

 

 While the organisation does not have jurisdiction over the actions of FR Kunasia 

as it is no longer a member of the IAMA, we expect FR Kunasia to remove the said 

plagiarised builds immediately out of respect for the affected content creators, integrity, 

and basic human decency. 

 

Regards, 

Executive Council 


